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Editor
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Dear Editors,
We would like to submit our manuscript entitled: “The Relationship of Energy Adequacy With Nutritional Status of Soccer Athletes of Indonesian Soccer Association” to be considered for publication in Jurnal Kedokteran Diponegoro.  
Soccer is a sport that requires a lot of energy. For this reason, one of the factors that need to be considered is the fulfilment of energy adequacy and the nutritional status of athletes. This requires the handling and development of various experts, one of which is an expert who handles athlete nutrition. The role of nutrition in soccer requires experts to take special care of the nutritional needs of the players
We hope that this manuscript would be of valuable addition for adding knowledge about Energy adequacy and nutritional status in athletes, thus increasing the awareness and provide the necessary handling good nutrition for a good athlete performance. We confirm that this manuscript has not been published elsewhere and not under consideration by another journal. All authors have approved the manuscript and agree with its submission. All authors state no conflict of interests.
Thank you for considering our manuscript.

Sincerely yours,
Aryu Candra
Corresponding author
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